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JAMES E. MCLAUGHLIN has been appointed the new Executive Director of 
the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America. He has served 
as Executive Director of the Metropolitan Golf Association since 1966 
and will begin his duties with GCSAA this September. 

MEETING GOLF'S CHALLENGES EFFICIENTLY is GCSAA'S 52nd International 
Conference and Show theme. The Conference will be January 25-30, 1981 
in Anaheim, California. It will include a joint educational meeting 
with USGA Green Section on January 29th. Activities will include a 
preconference golf tournament at Industry Hills Golf Course, several 
seminars, educational sessions throughout the week, Trade Show, golf 
course tour, a day at Disneyland and the post conference trip to 
Hawaii. Mark your calendars and plan to attend! 

The following members have passed their CLASS B examination. 

Eulal io Guzman, California Golf Club, San Francisco 
Philip Laret, Rossmoor Golf Course, Walnut Creek 
Luciano Tonelli, Lake Merced Golf & CC, Daly City 

REMEMBER any person wishing to transfer to another class must 
complete a new application so the board may act upon it. There are 
a lot of members that have the required time in that could be trans-
ferred to either a CLASS A or CLASS B. 

When you change your position, your current address and new club or 
business should be sent to 1233 Kansas Avenue, Modesto, CA 95351 so 
You will get the information sent to you by the Association. 


